Sample Principal Letter



(DATE)

Dear Mr./Ms. (NAME OF PRINCIPAL),

I am writing to express my concern about the new policies/PIP related to support of gender dysphoric children in APS. It is my understanding that biological boys are now being permitted to share bathrooms, locker rooms, and changing areas with biological girls, and vice versa. Is this policy currently in practice at (NAME OF SCHOOL), and if so, how are students’ privacy concerns being addressed? If it is not currently in practice, do you expect it to become practice at some point in the future?
Further, are biological boys currently participating in sports on previously all-girl teams? If so, how are competitive fairness standards and Title IX requirements being addressed?
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would also like to be sent a copy of the Family Life Education curriculum for all grades being taught at our school, as soon as possible.
Thank you for your attention to these issues and I’ll look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.
Sincerely,

(NAME & CONTACT INFO)
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